
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 8, 2017 12:33:48 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 5, 2017 7:00 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Heinz and Susan  Schmidt

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
My husband receives a small disability  income and I can work only part time due to my cancer history.
we are very conservative when it come to our electricity usage. I read my own meter every month and
quite often it does not compare to hydro one's reading. We are very concerned about a potential
increase because of our low income.

-- Attachment --
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